
 

 

PPPM/2568-006 

8 April 2025 
 

Subject : Notification of additional holiday in the year 2025 
To : The President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 

PP Prime Public Company Limited ( The Company)  would like to inform an additional holiday on  
Wednesday 16 April 2025 as an additional holiday of the company. 

Please be informed accordingly.  
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mr. Romsai Tandakoseya) 
Authorized Person to disclose information 

PP Prime Public Company Limited 

 

Corporate Secretary Office  
Tel: 093-810-0361 
 


